
  affection 3806 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  affection 3806 # pathos {path'-os}; from the alternate of 3958;
 properly, suffering ("pathos"), i.e. (subjectively) a passion
(especially concupiscence): -- (inordinate) {affection}, lust.
[ql ***. patho. See 3958.[ql

  before 4310 # propascho {prop-as'-kho}; from 4253 and 3958; to
undergo hardship previously: -- suffer {before}.[ql

  confidence 4006 # pepoithesis {pep-oy'-thay-sis}; from the
perfect of the alternate of 3958; reliance: -- {confidence},
trust.[ql

  feel 3958 # pascho {pas'-kho}; including the forms (patho
{path'-o} and pentho {pen'-tho}), used only in certain tenses
for it; apparently a primary verb; to experience a sensation or
impression (usually painful): -- {feel}, passion, suffer, vex.[ql

  inordinate 3806 # pathos {path'-os}; from the alternate of
3958; properly, suffering ("pathos"), i.e. (subjectively) a
passion (especially concupiscence): -- ({inordinate}) affection,
lust.[ql ***. patho. See 3958.[ql

  like 3663 # homoiopathes {hom-oy-op-ath-ace'}; from 3664 and
the alternate of 3958; similarly affected: -- of (subject to)
{like} passions.[ql

  lust 3806 # pathos {path'-os}; from the alternate of 3958;
properly, suffering ("pathos"), i.e. (subjectively) a passion
(especially concupiscence): -- (inordinate) affection, {lust}.
[ql ***. patho. See 3958.[ql

  mourning 3997 # penthos {pen'-thos}; strengthened from the
alternate of 3958; grief: -- {mourning}, sorrow.[ql

  of 3663 # homoiopathes {hom-oy-op-ath-ace'}; from 3664 and the
alternate of 3958; similarly affected: -- {of} (subject to) like
passions.[ql

  passion 3958 # pascho {pas'-kho}; including the forms (patho
{path'-o} and pentho {pen'-tho}), used only in certain tenses
for it; apparently a primary verb; to experience a sensation or
impression (usually painful): -- feel, {passion}, suffer, vex.[ql

  passions 3663 # homoiopathes {hom-oy-op-ath-ace'}; from 3664
and the alternate of 3958; similarly affected: -- of (subject
to) like {passions}.[ql

  sorrow 3997 # penthos {pen'-thos}; strengthened from the
alternate of 3958; grief: -- mourning, {sorrow}.[ql

  subject 3663 # homoiopathes {hom-oy-op-ath-ace'}; from 3664
and the alternate of 3958; similarly affected: -- of ({subject}
to) like passions.[ql

  suffer 3958 # pascho {pas'-kho}; including the forms (patho
{path'-o} and pentho {pen'-tho}), used only in certain tenses
for it; apparently a primary verb; to experience a sensation or
impression (usually painful): -- feel, passion, {suffer}, vex.[ql

  suffer 4310 # propascho {prop-as'-kho}; from 4253 and 3958; to
undergo hardship previously: -- {suffer} before.[ql

  suffer 4841 # sumpascho {soom-pas'-kho}; from 4862 and 3958
(including its alternate); to experience pain jointly or of the
same kind (specifically, persecution; to "sympathize"): --
{suffer} with.[ql

  to 3663 # homoiopathes {hom-oy-op-ath-ace'}; from 3664 and the
alternate of 3958; similarly affected: -- of (subject {to}) like
passions.[ql

  trust 4006 # pepoithesis {pep-oy'-thay-sis}; from the perfect
of the alternate of 3958; reliance: -- confidence, {trust}.[ql

  vex 3958 # pascho {pas'-kho}; including the forms (patho
{path'-o} and pentho {pen'-tho}), used only in certain tenses
for it; apparently a primary verb; to experience a sensation or
impression (usually painful): -- feel, passion, suffer, {vex}.[ql

  with 4841 # sumpascho {soom-pas'-kho}; from 4862 and 3958
(including its alternate); to experience pain jointly or of the
same kind (specifically, persecution; to "sympathize"): --
suffer {with}.[ql
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